
MCP Parish Collection Form  

 

Please remind parishioners to make checks payable to your parish and mark MCP in the memo section.  

Please make one parish check payable to Diocese of Columbus Finance Office for the total amount collected 

from the appeal, and list the mission group in the memo section of check. Please submit your parish check 

within 4 weeks from the appeal date. Please call us if you have any questions, 614.228.8603 Mon. - Thurs.  

 

  

  

The use of special collection envelopes or gathering of names/addresses by the visiting missionary is 

prohibited.  

  
No collected funds should go directly to the visiting missionary.   

All collected funds are to be sent to the Diocese of Columbus Finance Office.   

 
  

Note: It is appropriate to offer compensation, per the Diocesan Stipend Policy, directly to the missionary 
for Mass and other sacramental activities. However, please do not take this stipend from the MCP 
collection.  If the pastor or parish has any comments on the appeal, please share them with us here . . .   
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